	The American-Austrian Cultural Society

Cordially invites you to join us for

The Annual Traditional Wiener Kaffeehaus Jause
Sunday, May 3rd, 2009 from 3:00 to 5:00 PM

at the exquisitely restored
Historic Clark House
6332 Barcoft Mews Drive, Falls Church, Virginia
(located just off Columbia Pike at Barcroft Plaza, ca. 1 mile West of Route 7)

We will recreate the look, the musical sounds, the taste and smell, and the atmosphere of an afternoon in a Viennese Coffee House.

Master Chef Wilhelm “Willi” Jonach

will delight us with the real Viennese Apple Strudel to enjoy
Other traditional coffee house pastries will be provided by the Watergate Pastry
(Proprietor Anton Obernberger)
Meinl Kaffee  
(Tea will also be served.)


Please note: No tickets are sent for A-ACS events. A list of the names of registered persons will be held at the door .

Directions to Clark House: Located at 6332 Barcroft Mews Drive in Falls Church, the Clark House may be reached by taking Beltway Exit 52B East (Little River Turnpike), 2 miles to a left on John Marr Drive. Make a right onto Columbia Pike. Go several miles and turn right onto the service road at Barcroft Plaza. Turn left on the service road and proceed to the Barcroft Mews Townhomes adjacent to Barcroft Plaza [with ample parking lots]. Clark House is on the left as you enter the Barcroft Mews Townhomes.
Pls. respond by April 24, 2009:

Reservation Form for the Wiener Kaffeehaus Jause on May 3rd, 2009

Name

Address

Telephone

Members attending (members and, if family membership,

immediate family members): $25.00
$
(children under 12, no charge, please give the number)

Non-members:    $30.00*(including guests of members)
$

Total enclosed
$

*$5.00 will be “refunded” if the attendee chooses to become a member at the event.

	Pls. mail check to: 
American Austrian Cultural Society

Attn.Donal Donovan

1106 Dapple Grey Ct
Great Falls, VA 22066


	
	

	
	
	Please note: due to limited seating, we will not be able to accept last minute admissions and payments at the door. Only pre-registered members & guests can be admitted. We urge you not to delay sending in your registration.


